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VIA E-MAIL TO MR. DANIEL W. BRITTON 
 
 
 
December 3, 2020 
 
Mr. Daniel W. Britton 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Fairbanks Natural Gas, LLC 
3408 International Way 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99701 
 

CPF 5-2016-3005 
Closure Letter 

 
Dear Mr. Britton: 
 
On January 14, 2020, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Fairbanks Natural Gas, LLC a Final Order in the above-referenced case.  This Order 
required you to amend your procedures and take corrective actions on your facilities.  Based on 
our review of the documentation provided, the terms of this Order have been met. 
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is required.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dustin Hubbard 
Director, Western Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 
cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry  

PHP-500 J. Owens 
 

12300 W. Dakota Ave., Suite 110 
Lakewood, CO  80228 
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